MSM'’s Dr. Mack Recognized as “Primary Care Rock Star” by PCPCC

Dr. Dominic Mack was recognized as a “Primary Care Rock Star” of the decade by the Patient-
Centered Primary Care Collaborative (PCPCC). Founded in 2006, PCPCC is a not-for-profit
membership organization dedicated to advancing an effective and efficient health system
built on a strong foundation of primary care and the patient-centered medical home.
Individuals were selected as Primary Care Rock Stars as recognition for their dedication and
work in championing primary care. These individuals have been key in driving the music of
primary care transformation. During PCPCC’s 10" Anniversary Celebration in Washington,
D.C., on November 10th, Dr. Mack shared his journey in primary care as a clinician,
academician and as someone dedicated to health equity.



http://www.msm.edu/about_us/FacultyDirectory/FamilyMedicine/DominicMack/index.php
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